COMMUNICATION C26
ITEM NO. 1
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)
September 14, 2021

From: Agnieszka Garcia

Sent: Monday, September 13, 2021 12:02 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Re official plan file op.21.001

Our household is extremely opposed to the idea of a 12 story complex being build directly in front of our home. When we purchased this home pre build it was on the bases of harmonious sight lines no high rise single family dwellings. The other 3 corners have been developed and are all no taller than 3 stories and yet you are proposing 12 stories. Please don't alter, our community by putting profits above the needs and wants of the community. We don't need something so tall.

Sincerely

Agnieszka Garcia